
 BEACON HILL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

STUDENT DRESS CODE 

 

 

 

 

The primary responsibility for a student’s attire resides with the student and parent(s), guardian(s), or 
caregiver(s). The school is responsible for setting an atmosphere conducive to learning and seeing that 
student attire does not interfere with the health or safety of the school community nor contribute to a 
disrespectful, hostile, or intimidating atmosphere for any member of the school community.   

 

Your child’s safety and well-being are our top priority at Beacon Hill. 

 

Students are expected to dress in clothing that is appropriate and safe for school.  Appropriate school 
clothing should be designed to cover the midriff, all private areas and the behind adequately at all times. 

 
Students are not to wear: 

Clothing with inappropriate logos, slogans or pictures. 
Clothing with chains, wheels on shoes, or spikes. 
Jewelry or accessories that are inappropriate or unsafe for physical education.  
Flip flop type sandals, for safety reasons. 
Hats, hoods, or caps unless while entering and exiting the building. 

 

 
If the dress code is broken repeatedly by a student, sanctions for the “serious behavioral infractions” list will 
be put into place. 

 
Issues of dress code will be dealt with discretely. 

 
Additionally, we expect all students to be respectful of classmates’ choice of clothing.   Any disrespectful 
acts will be dealt with following the Code of Conduct. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




